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Report from the Chief Finance 
Officer

For Information Purposes Wards affected:
ALL

Triennial Review

1.0 Summary

1.1 The purpose of this report is to bring a key Pensions Fund Sub-Committee 
report on the Triennial Review to the Pensions Board for notification purposes 
alone. 

2.0 Recommendations

2.1 To note the report on the Triennial Review process.

3.0 Detail

3.1 Detail is kept within the appendix.

4.0 Financial Implications

4.1 There are no direct financial implications.

5.0 Legal Implications

5.1 There are no direct legal implications.

6.0 Diversity Implications

6.1 Not Applicable

7.0 Staffing/Accommodation Implications (if appropriate)



Meeting
Date 

Version no.
Date 

7.1 Not Applicable

Background Papers

Pension Fund Sub-Committee Report November 8th

Contact Officers

Persons wishing to discuss the above should contact Gareth Robinson, 
Investment and Pensions Section, Finance, on 020 8937 6567, 
gareth.robinson@brent.gov.uk at Brent Civic Centre


